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December 2016 NEWSLETTER 

American  Bikers for Awareness, Training & Education 

 

Next Meeting-Tuesday January 10, 2017  

www.longislandabate.org//1-888-liabate 
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A B A T E is American Bikers for Awareness, Training & Education  

The main purpose of the ABATE organization is to work toward continued freedom of 

the road by insuring that motorcyclist's point of view is presented to our legislators and 

to promote motorcycle safety, rider education and awareness. We are trying to alleviate 

the very real possibility of "Big Brother Government". We encourage all our members to 

be informed registered voters. We write letters to our elected officials and stay aware of 

what is going on with motorcycle legislation, education, and other transportation issues. 

We welcome interested persons to any of our activities or to join our organization.  

2016 Long Island ABATE Board Members 

 

President——————–—Jim Barr  /  Longislandabate@aol.com 

Vice President 1 ————Nick LaMorte / zuma51@aol.com 

Vice President 2———— Nancy Greenseich / nancygee66@gmail.com 

Treasurer ———————-Bill Quinn  /  nevalnut@aol.com 

Membership Secretary—Jackie Dalambakis / dally_ho@yahoo.com 

Recording  Secretary—– Roseann Barr /  liabate@aol.com 

Sergeant-at-arms——–—George DeMott /  Gdemott@gmail.com 

Legislative——————— Doreen Guma /  Doreen@djamesmarketing.com 

Safety —————————-Joe Pizzo  /  joepizzo18@yahoo.com 

Road Captain————–—Chris Lauri /  superiorphm@aol.com 

Chaplain———————– Gerry Waldron /  Gerry.bfceli@gmail.com 

Public Relations————Mike Lauro / mlauro@optonline.net 

Products————————Kathy Pfeil /  frstbofeastwick@aol.com 

Website/Newsletter—– -Nancy Greenseich  /  nancygee66@gmail.com 

 

MAILING ADDRESS  

Long Island ABATE 

P.O. BOX 22 

YAPHANK, NY  11980 

Call the ABATE HOTLINE anytime 

For any info or to contact any officer 

1-888-LIABATE 

Long Island ABATE encourages 

all members to submit letters, 

articles or cartoons they feel 

may be of interest to fellow 

ABATE members. Long Island 

ABATE supports the rights of 

ALL motorcyclists, however 

Long Island ABATE does not 

endorse any products or services 

other than its own. All articles 

and photo’s within the contents 

of this newsletter and our web-

site are property of Long Island 

ABATE. You may not use them 

without express written consent 

of the newsletter editor, web-

master, or LI ABATE board.   

 Contact Nancy if you would like to 

advertise in the ABATE newsletter at  

1-888-liabate. Classified ads are free 

to members.  And as always,  

PLEASE SUPPORT 

OUR ADVERTISERS 

 

NEXT MEETING IS  Tuesday January 10th at the            
Centereach VFW Hall  31 Horseblock Road Centereach, NY 11720 
BBQ Dinner is at 6:30pm .  Meeting starts at 7:30pm 

Please email your           

newsletter submissions to 

Nancy Greenseich             

Nancygee66@gmail.com 

or on facebook under  

Long Island ABATE 

 

Disclaimer:  The thoughts and 
opinions expressed in this        
newsletter are those of the           
individual contributors alone and 
do not  necessarily reflect the views 
of the Long Island ABATE Board 
and its members. 
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2017 Long Island ABATE Runs and Events  

January 10th 2017 Membership Meeting  

2017 Runs and Events TBA in the January 2017 Newsletter 
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Blessings All Around 

 

You know we all have things that we do…work, cook, drive, sleep, pay bills, 

ride a motorcycle, drive a car…you get the idea.  I think, at times, we may 

take the little things as less than they are…things that not everyone can do.  

As we are all motorcycle enthusiasts, we enjoy the freedom that feel the air 

around us, the smells, the sounds of the machines we ride, and the com-

radery.  We like to ride as we would like to ride, walk as we would like to 

walk, and be safe and free to do so.  We sometimes forget that we are not 

alone. 

As we go through this Christmas Season, I pray that we can see others 

around us and not think only of what we want to do or say.  Yes, we don’t 

want to be offended,  but we don’t want to offend others either.  We are all 

blessed to enjoy the gifts of a very loving and generous GOD, who wants us 

all to take care of each other.  Even the smallest thing, like turning a light 

on, is a blessing. 

Bless someone, live someone as you would like to be loved. 

Enjoy this season of love, hope and family.  Let’s keep if going throughout 

the next year! 

GOD Bless you all.  Pastor Gerry 
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To read the  AMA  Voting article, please visit the link below 

https://cqrcengage.com/amacycle/VLAM 
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Hello All, 

 This is the last newsletter of 2016.  This year as many of us say 

every year, has gone by fast. 

We (Long Island ABATE) should be very proud of ourselves.  We 

have gone to the North (Albany) to the South (Washington D.C., 

Maryland and New Jersey ) West (Oklahoma) to promote and 

support and  further our knowledge about motorcyclists rights. 

We have been in the court system, in local Government all the 

way up to the Federal Government.  

LIABATE has received donations and has reached out to many 

people in need. Our members and friends contribute to us and we 

contribute to others. We can all hold our heads up high look at 

what we 1600 plus members are doing for all the above and for 

our Veterans too. 

I would like to thank all of our members for their contributions. 

And last but not least the store managers and the proprietors who 

have donated to us throughout the year. To name a few: 

Shop Rite of Selden, Best Market, Fairway, Mollers Deli in    

Farmingville, Wenner Bread of Bayport. 

The list goes on and on, to the volunteers those have stepped up 

this year and have already volunteered for 2017 giving of them-

selves.    Thank You All 
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Long Island ABATE 2017 
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Renewals letters are being mailed as your renewals come up.  Please be sure to verify your 
information and make any necessary corrections.  Due to the cost of postage, pins will no 
longer be mailed out.  I will have pins at our meetings and they will be available at our 
booths.  Please let me know if your not getting our emails.  
-Jackie 

2016 Renewal Incentives 

Membership is $20 yearly 

$5 off your membership for each new member you refer, up to four new members. 

*The new memberships must be submitted with your renewal. 

 

5 Year Renewal for $80 

 

Life Time Membership 

$10 per year for the amount of years left to 25 years 
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http://longislandabate.org/long-island-abate-

26th-annual-st-marys-food-and-toy-run-2/

nggallery/page/1          click to see more pictures 
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by  

Kathy Pfeil 

 
Happy Holidays to Everyone! Products will be for sale at our January 2017 
meeting.  See you then 
 
Be CAREFUL and Be   
SAFE! 
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December 2016 
 Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2  

US Veterans 

MC NY    

Holiday Party 

3 

4 LI HOG Toy Run 5 6 7 8 9 10 Long Island ABATE 

Christmas Holiday Party 

Sayville ALR Army/Navy 

Game Party 

11  

Sons of Italia MC 

Little Christmas 

12 13 14  

Full Throttle 

Magazine 7th 

Annual  

Christmas 

Party 

15 16 17  

Bikers for Christ and 

Rushing Wind Biker 

Church Christmas    

Celebration 

18 

Full Throttle     

Magazine Toy Run 

19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 Christmas 26 27 28 29 30 31 New Years Eve 
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J anuar y 2017 
 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 New Years Day 

2017 Cold Finger 

Run 

2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10  

Long Island 

ABATE Mem-

bership Meet-

ing 

11 12 13 14 

15 16 Martin 

Luther King 

Day 

17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 Long Island  

ABATE Board 

Meeting 

25 26 27 28 

29 30      
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Letter and $1000 donation by Alesia Olsen in honor of Vic Cinelli 

The donation will go towards Long Island ABATE’s Motorcycle 

Awareness Campaign. 
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2016 ..so that’s a wrap...We ended this year with a great Christmas       

Holiday party  at the Backstage Pass.  Many thanks to Mike and Shari for 

hosting the party.  Great food, music and friends makes for a excellent 

evening!! That weekend was also the Motorcycle Show at Javits in       

Manhatten.  Thanks to Mitch Proner for funding our booth there.  It’s a 

great way to network.  We are going to start working on the 2017 Motorcy-

clist handbook in January.  So if anyone is interested in advertising in it, 

please email me or Jim.  We are also planning on some fundraising for the 

scholarship fund.  One idea is having a paint party. I attended one recent-

ly, never thinking I could do a painting, and it was pretty easy to do.  The 

fundraiser will be some time in February tba.   

Everyone have a safe and happy holiday season!  See ya’s next year. 

Ride Safe 

NancyG 
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www.terryfund.org 
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For Sale 

2003 Harley Touring Bike  

Stage 3 Kit, Low Miles, Mint Condition, Estate Sale, 
Must Sell!  

631-553-3047 
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1-888-LIABATE 

Please visit Bay gas for your propane 

and gas service needs at  

www.baygasservice.com 

27 McGraw Street 

Shirley NY 11967 

631-399-3620 
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  Dear  Members,  

This is  YOUR 

newsletter so I will 

fill it with all the 

information,     

articles, pictures 

and fun stuff that 

you send me.  If you have something  you want added to our calendar in the newsletter, 

please let me know.  I will be doing two months at a time as you will see in this edition.  The 

Board spoke about advertisements, and there will be a charge if you want to advertise in the 

newsletter.  Thank you to all who take pictures and load them on Facebook!!  I try to find 

flyers to all the events, but I do apologize if your flyer doesn’t make it.  Email it to me or 

message me on FB and I will definitely get it in here.. 

Mailings:   Our newsletter will be paperless. So  every month you will be sent an  email with a link to the newslet-

ter when it gets posted on our website at www.longislandabate.org.  Please let me know if you cannot open it or 

don’t get the email about it, and I will help you.  It will also be posted on Facebook on our two pages .  Do to it 

being very expensive, we can no longer print and mail the newsletters out to the membership.  

Advertisements:  If you are interested in advertising your business in our newsletter, please see the prices on   

the last page of the newsletter.  Please email me your advertisements .  Thank you 

Flyers and Events:   If you would like your events listed on our calendar, or have a flyer to submit, please email 

it to me at Nancygee66@gmail.com  Please get it to me before the month of your event.  There will be a fee if your 

flyer is listed more than once.   

WANTED Motorcycle Clubs and Organizations:  Your  story and history about your  Patch and how 

it all got started!! 

Your Submissions: Please feel free to send in pictures, funny cartoons, stories, ideas for the newsletter.  I am 

open for all suggestions, comments, complaints.  If you have a bike or parts for sale, I can list that.  If you would 

like your own column on household tips,  recipes, or great riding places to go to, concert info, or a community 

service thing going on, please contact me.                            

Thank you and Ride Like the Wind!!  

Nancy  

Editor Long  Island ABATE Monthly Newsletter 

Nancygee66@gmail.com 

631-220-1004 

 

2016 
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For Sale 

2010 Fatboy Low, 96 cu. In. 3,823 Miles 

Asking  $12,000 ...  **Contact Mike at 1-516-390-5395 

 

 

 

2007 Fatboy with 1,175 miles!! Tons of chrome!!! Great Shape!! If you or 

someone you know interested, please let me know!! $9,750.                           

Jim Barr Long Island ABATE 



44  

Contact Mike for Price**** Serious Inquires ONLY 
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Newsletter Advertisement Rates 

Business Card size $5 a month/$60 yearly 

1/4 Page $10 a month/$120 yearly 

1/2 Page $20 a month/$240 yearly 

Full Page $40 a month/$480 yearly 

Run/Event Flyers One Month Free  

Free For Sale Advertisements to LI ABATE Members 

2011 VICTORY CROSS COUNTRY – 9K mi. Black Beauty, immaculate w/factory 

 trunk, +3" extra tall windshield, ipod/mp3 adapter, lower air guards, factory manual, 

 Awesome touring bike. Enough luggage room for a week. $11,000 neg. Contact Lee at            

631-466-2001 or bodycounter@gmail.com  

For Sale 

mailto:bodycounter@gmail.com

